Minutes Chehalis River Planning Meeting  8/31/20
Present:  Laurie Kerr, Jan Robinson, Rachel Green (GOB Staff) and Linda Buckley
Annie Cubberly and Krestine Reed were unable to attend today.
Laurie had prepared a full detailed agenda. But due to limited participation and technical difficulties, the meeting lasted 30 minutes.
I. SEPT 23 Webinar by Lee First/Sue Jaeger-Rachel asked for a couple sentences focused on the content of Lee First/Sue Jaeger’s webinar.  Laurie will follow up. Rachel has enough bio material already.
Linda will provide tech support for that evening, letting people in and out, while Laurie does introductions and facilitates questions. Linda will jump in if Laurie’s tech access goes “south”.  Per Rachel, folks will sign up on the national GOB website, and send out the access code ahead of meeting. Linda and Laurie may practice run through, ahead of event. 
ACTION:  Press release-Laurie will cover the Columbian, Jan her regional paper, and Linda the Reflector. We need Annie and Krestine to also submit press releases to their local newspapers.
Rachel asked about recording future events. Jan brought up excellent point, that speakers should be apprised of this request ahead of time. 
II. OCTOBER 14-Dan Penn/William Thom-We are grateful for Krestine doing the legwork, and getting buy in for possible additional tribal involvement in blessing and/or stewardship project. From Krestine’s emails, sounds like she’s going to close the loop around Sept 12 or close to that date. 
III. November 18-Kim Ashmore-Jan is waiting to hear back from Kim regarding blurb he wants us to use to publicize his webinar.  Linda thanked Jan for following through while Linda was camping.
IV. Stewardship Project-This was the point that Laurie was out of connectivity. Jan announced the Douglas fir trees (funded by Carbon Capture foundation) would not be available until December-thus looking to January for planting. She stated weekends are best for many of her “younger” volunteers. She suggested either January 16 or 23rd, 2021. A reason to cancel and re-schedule would be extreme ice conditions. Laurie will need to weigh in for Broads, but we are missing two other broadband reps. The plants would be wholesale.
Also, Linda volunteered their hauling trailer to pick up the trees from Oregon City for Nov 4 delivery.  We also have Shelley Morrison and Barb Fox Kilgore as well as Laurie to help with pick up of trees in Oregon City.
ACTION: Rachel will look into pricing of U Haul rather than individual vehicles hauling the trees with multiple mileage claims. There are 350 potted plants with 6.5” diameter.   This will take 4 trips at 88 plants each but may be only 3 trips as Barb has a larger truck.   Micky, Laurie, Barb, and Linda have offered to get the trees to CLT in November.

Respectfully submitted Linda Buckley

